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SHORT TERM RENTAL 2024-2025 RENEWAL 

INFORMATION 
 

WE ARE NOT ACCEPTING SHORT-TERM 

RENTAL LICENSE RENWALS AT THIS 

TIME. 
 

 

All short-term rental license holders will have the 

option to submit their license renewal applications 

online. Current license holders will receive a renewal 

notice by mail and/or email soon.  
 

Your current license will remain valid during the 

pendency of the renewal process. Do not submit 

applications of payments for renewal until you have 

received a renewal notice from the city.  

 

Thank you for understanding 

City Hall Staff. 
 
 

  



   

 


